FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
INVITES YOU TO A VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING
State Road (SR) 5/US-1/Federal Highway from SR 824/Pembroke Road to Johnson
- Street and from Johnson Street to SR 822/Sheridan Street
i—\ Roadway Improvement Projects
Broward County, Florida
Financial Project IDs: 441582-1-52-01 and 439991-1-52-01

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a Virtual Public Meeting regarding the above
referenced project within the City of Hollywood in Broward County. This Virtual Public Meeting will have a presentation
followed by a question/comment period. Project information will be available for public viewing. Questions and
comments may be submitted prior to the meeting through the registration link or by e-mailing the Project Manager.
Project information is posted at: https://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/state road 5 us 1 federal highway.asp

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS JOIN US AT THE VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING

e Resurface US - 1 to provide two traffic lanes and
one bicycle lane in each direction

¢ Install new pedestrian lighting along the corridor

e Upgrade existing lighting to LED

e Replace concrete sidewalk with pavers from
Monroe Street to Fillmore Street

e Install stamped asphalt crosswalks at all
signalized intersections

Thursday, June 3, 2021, 5:30 p.m.
Presentation at 5:30 p.m.

To participate in this Virtual Meeting from your computer,
tablet, or smartphone please register using the following
link or QR code:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/

register/1069497572594507021 %l«;
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CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS Participants can also dial in using their phone: ...

e  Work will be completed in phases to minimize Dial in number: +1 (914) 614-3426; Hg_
construction impacts Access code: 814-226-571

e Single lane closures will be required during

construction along US - 1 and some of the If you are unable to attend the meeting, a recording of it will

the side streets be posted at:
¢ No full roadway closures will be required https://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot/
e Lane closures will occur during off peak traffic state road 5 us 1 federal highway.asp
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e Construction Begins: Estimated Summer 2022 % v . 4 5 i
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e Construction Cost Estimate: $7.7 million v = a %g > 2 [mﬂ
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Vandana Nagole, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 22 T SR 8@ 2/ Sheridan Street / %
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Email: Vandana.Nagole@dot.state.fl.us

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who
require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of
charge), should contact Vandana Nagole, P.E., Project Manager, at (954) 777-4281 or Vandana.Nagole@dot.state.fl.us at least seven
(7) days before the meeting.
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